
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Carisbrooke     Term:    Term 2                2024-2025                            Topic: Toys 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

English – We started the term with the 

book “the most magnificent thing” all 

about a little girl who loves to make and 

invent and how she can sometimes be 

frustrated. As a class we explored a 

growth mind-set and how to try again if 

things don’t quite go how we expect. Into 

December we read “pig the elf”  

 

Maths – Our topic was multiplication, we 

explored different games and activities 

with multiplications 2, 5 & 10.  

 

PHSE – Safety was our topic for this term. 

We looked at risks and hazards when out 

about out and looked at different types 

of safety signs.  

 

Enterprise – We started an enterprise 

project this term, we had a stall booked 

at Newbury Hospital for Christmas. We 

made a range of cards and decorations 

to sell at the stall. At the stall everyone 

went along and helped set up and 

interact with customers.  

 

Drama – In Drama we prepared for our 

Christmas production with the story of 

“Santa Claus and the three bears” 

Everyone worked very hard and pulled 

off a wonderful performance.  

 

Community Trips – This term we have 

enjoyed going to the library and 

choosing books to bring back to class. 

The student have been learning how to 

make requests and ask for ask from the 

library staff. We have also been able to 

visit the local garden centre to look at the 

Christmas displays.  

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

19th December - End of term.  

6th January INSET day   

7th January – First day of Spring term 1.  

27th January  and 10th February– Trips to Newbury Library 

14th February last day of Spring term 1.  

 


